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ATLANTIC BEACH, N. Y. 11509 

FRANKLIN 1-0972 

DR. SOL ROTH 
August 6, 1976 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

President 

Yeshiva University 

Amsterdam Avenue & 186th Street 

New York, New York 10033 

Dear Norman: 

Just a brief note to congratulate you 

on your election as President of Yeshiva University. 

I pray that the institution will grow 

under your stewardship and that Orthodox Judaism 

will expand and gain in strength as a result of 

your efforts. 

Let me assure you that my Congregation 

will continue to support Yeshiva University in 

the future as wholeheartedly as it has in the 

past. 

With warm regards and all good wishes, 

Very, cordially yours, 
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